
From: Nancy Womack <nawomack@verizon.net> 

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 10:04 AM 

To: PDR Land Use Admin 

Cc: City Clerk's Office 

Subject: Ordinance No. 2020-271 - Special Use Permit for 7048 Forest Hill 

Avenue 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   
I received your notification. I would like to object to this special use permit and ask that the current 
aesthetic and size of signage be maintained and preserved.  My back yard directly abuts the property (car 
wash), so I would really prefer not to see an outsized sign there, especially if it is a lighted or neon sign. 
Thanks for your consideration of resident views.   
 
Nancy Womack  
 
 


